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Comments: Many years ago I biked the state-line trail in the Nez-Perce National Forest and felt it was a

tremendous trail for biking. We would ride peak summer weekends and rarely encounter other groups of hikers or

horsemen - the use seemed very balanced and reasonable. I'd like to ask that the Nex-Perce National FOrest 

 

- maintain bicycle access to the State Line Trail (Trail 738) through the Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forest

and restore access to miles 20-27, where it was recently closed.

- maintain access to the State Line Trail by existing singletrack routes

- and that the Forest Service recognize the Idaho and Federal Roadless Rules, which prohibit resource extraction

on this landscape and preserve its wild character

 

THank you,

Ian


